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Please accept the following comment:

There is little to gain and much to lose by introducing a road tunnel as a solution to the
traffic problems at Stonehenge. It is a dangerous concept, ill conceived and a total waste of
taxpayers money. It will do little to reduce congestion, but will simply move it down
further to Chicklade and beyond.

It is also apparent that alternatives to the tunnel concept have not been given the same level
of consideration, and political pressure has driven this project, bowing to pressure from
English Heritage.

It carries with it huge risks to our local history, inevitably destroying remnants of bygone
ages for ever.

I therefore object strongly to this application and call upon the Minister of State to apply
due diligence to this undertaking.

J G Jenkins MBE





